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            Topic  
Our topic this half term is 

‘Animals’. 

 

We will be talking about pets, 

minibeasts, baby animals and farm 

animals.   

 
We will be learning new animal 

songs and rhymes, and listening to 

animal stories. 

                      
 

     Homework 
We would like you and your child 

to choose an animal and make an 

information poster about it.  

It could include: 

 a picture of the animal. 

 where it lives. 

 what it eats. 

 what the babies are called. 

 what noise it makes.  

 

Please bring it into school so we 

can display it on our homework 

wall.  

Visit and Visitor 

 
We will be visiting Heaton Park to 

see the animals, have a look for 

signs of Spring and to play in the 

play area. Your child will be going 

on either Thursday 16th May or 

Friday 17th May. I will put a list on 

the door to let you know which 

day your child is going. 

 

We will be having a visit from 

Wellybobs mobile farm in the last 

week of this half term. More 

details to follow soon. 

                      

Reminders 

 Please put your child’s name in 

their jumper/cardigan. 

 As the weather gets warmer 

please remember to send in a 

sun hat and put sun cream on 

your child. 

 Don’t forget that as part of our 

reading challenge we will be 

giving individual rewards out 

to children who read at home 

every day. Please remember to 

write in your child’s yellow 

reading record book each time 

you read. 


